April 11th, 2006

To: AUSKF Regional Member Federation

Re: 2006 AUSKF Kendo Summer Camp Information, Application Form

Dear AUSKF Regional Member Federation President:

As the date of the much anticipated 2006 AUSKF Kendo Summer Camp is fast approaching, I have decided to announce the details of the Summer Camp Information, Seminar Schedule and Application Form procedure. I hope that you will encourage your dojo members to begin making their plans to go to Long Beech, California, this coming June 2006. This year, we have the privilege of welcoming two sensei of honor to this summer camp. Three time All Japan Kendo Champion, Tokyo Metropolitan Police Board Kendo Honor Master, Masashi Chiba Sensei Kendo Hanshi 8th Dan and Osaka Police Department Kendo Master, Tatsuaki Kosaka Sensei Kendo Kyoshi 8th Dan. The 2006 AUSKF Kendo Summer Camp is an excellent opportunity for all kendoists in the United State to come together in one place and make friendships across the country.

Also I am enclosing the following detailed information regarding the 2006 AUSKF Kendo Summer Camp.

- 1. Information for the date, location, seminar fee, accommodation, dinner Party.
- 2. Application Form.
- 3. Seminar Schedule.
- 4. Kodansha Promotional Examination Information.
- 5. Kendo 5 Dan 7 Dan Examination Application Form.
- 6. Shogo Examination Application form.

If you have any additional question, please feel free to contact me. Tel: (248) 349-5377, Fax: (248) 349-9718, or E-mail: duke@twmi.rr.com Address: 41444 Fawn Trail, Novi, Michigan 48375-4813

Sincerely.

Yoshiteru Tagawa Vice President of Education

Education Committee: Masaharu Makino Shinobu Maeda Yuji Onitsuka